
Denise Pendergist 
 
C&H hog farm will destroy the clean water, emit foul odors, & bring bacterial waste destroying the
Buffalo River & area. This is a favorite tourist & recreational destination for Arkansans, so please
deny this company any rights to set up business in or near this vicinity. We're glad to have them in
Arkansas, just not in our treasured Buffalo River area. Consider the delta. 
Sincerely, Denise Pendergist
 


